
 

                   
Bring the whole family on…… 

Tuesday- February 7th, 2012 
6:00- 8:00 p.m. at Cloonan Middle School 

 
Your family will participate in hand-on activities and leave with practical strategies 

and resources to strengthen our home school partnership in the area of 

mathematics. After a short keynote presentation families will head to small group 

sessions organized by math concepts. In the smaller sessions selected students will 

guide parents and students through various activities and then there will be about 

20 to 25 minutes to practice the new strategies. You can come and go to any session 

you would like. This is free and for fun!! There will be prizes, raffles, and 

refreshments. The first 40 families to sign up will receive a math take home bag 

filled with goodies.  

 

If you have any questions please email Ms. Esposito at sesposito@ci.stamford.ct.us  

Please return one copy per family to school by February 1, 2012. Keep the top portion for 

yourself and cut off the bottom section to return to school.    

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Our Family: The __________________ Family will be attending  

   Number of adults__________ 

   Number of children____________ 

Homeroom teacher: ________________ 
 



 

 

 

 



    


